
 

 

DEPARTMENT OF TRAINING&PLACEMENTS 

Report –Campus Drive by Snap2Insight conducted on 21/7/2025 

 

The Department of Training & Placements successfully organized a campus recruitment 

drive for undergraduate students in collaboration with Snap2Insight on21/7/2025. The 

initiative aimed to provide students with an opportunity to demonstrate their skills in a real-

world corporate environment. 

The event commenced with a formal welcome ceremony, during which the Principal 

extended a warm greeting to the HR team from Snap2Insight. Following the welcome, an 

aptitude test was conducted for all registered candidates. Based on their performance, 7 

students were shortlisted for further evaluation. 

Two rounds of interviews were conducted on the same day, culminating in the selection of 3 

students for the position of Analyst. 

This drive not only marked a significant milestone for the selected students but also 

reinforced the college’s commitment to bridging academia and industry through meaningful 

placement opportunities. 

 

Glimpses from the campus drive by Snap2Insight 



     

             

  


